October 10, 1968

Mr. James E. Allen

c/o Allen's Blue Print & Supply Co.
415 Johnaton Street

Alexandxia, Louisiana 71301

Dear Mr. Allen:

Congratulations! You found some Belemnosellas,
which in my yeaxs of collecting I have not been able
to find., You must bz a whiz.

In descrxibing those new Sepiidag you have scooped
me. I had collected them for years foxr a larger papex.
Now you have describad them ahead of me. I don't mind
it at all. After all, I may never get to do it.

My geology class is going to go through Alexandria
to Burkeoille, Texas, on Saturday the l2th. We will
stay overnight somewhexe in Texas and return Sunday. You
are invited to go with us, if you feel kike it. We
leave here Saturday at 8 a.m.

Thank you for the reprint of your paper.

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stenzel
Visiting Pxofessor
Geology
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